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  Report for NPHC of Houston Committee Report 

Greetings Brothers, 

 On January 14th of 2019, I attended the NPHC of Houston monthly meeting.  There were several 

things discussed at the meeting please see below: 

 NPHC Houston Business Facebook page – They would like for chapters to invite Black Owned 

Business owned by Greeks to the Facebook page to do networking. 

 The NPHC Houston Historian is collecting chapter information on all of the chapters.  We need 

to gather our chapter history and send it to the historian Linda Nwoke 

(lindanwoke@hotmail.com)  

 Chapter NPHC Dues for fiscal year 2019 was due by 1/31. (Paid) 

 2K19 Greek Picnic; April 26th – 28th: 11th Annual Greeks Are the Life of the Party  

o 4/26 – Happy Hour with a Purpose – 80’s Party Theme or Regular Happy Hour Party. 

- St. Jude is the charity that the proceeds will go to 

o 4/27 – Community Day – HBCU College Fair, Community Service or UNCCF Career Fair  

- Plans are not yet finalized but should be at the February meeting 

o 4/28 – Greek Picnic – 12pm – 6pm @ Adair Park 

o There will be a Stroll Off at the picnic.  There is a monetary prize for the winner of the 

stroll off. 

o DJ’s are needed for the whole weekend  

- The DJ budget should be available at the February meeting. 

- Send DJ proposals for the weekend to Darlene Johnson 

mailto:lindanwoke@hotmail.com
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjQlaD6kJvgAhWt11kKHWUWBzcQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://ofsl.sa.ua.edu/chapters-list/omega-psi-phi/&psig=AOvVaw2BZSvaY91TRfLUSqj0HEoN&ust=1549131032677918

